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Mr. John P. Burke, Chief 
Quality Assurance Vendor Inspection Branch - 2 
Division of Construction Inspection and Operational Programs 
Office of New Reactors. 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

EMO 
EMS Division 

1000 Wright Way 
Cheswick, PA 15024 

T: 724.275.5000 I. F: 724.275.5224 
www.cw-ems.com/emd 

July 26, 2017 
QA-2017-020 

Reference: Nuclear Regulatory Commission Vendor Inspection of Curtiss-Wright Electro­
Mechanical Division Report No. 99901383/2016-201 and Notice of Nonconformance 

Subject: Request for Extension to Respond to NRC Inspection Report No. 99901383/2016-201 

Dear Mr. Burke: 

Curtiss-Wright Electro-Mechanical Division acknowledges your letter, dated May 31, 2017, 
requesting additional information for NON 99901383/2016~201-01 and 
NON 99901383/2016-201-02. 

In order to assure we provide a complete and thorough response to your questions, we 
respectfully request a further extension for this response until AL1gust 31, 2017. 

~:~~ 
Stewart A. Shannon, PE 
Sr. Director of Product Assurance 
Curtiss-Wright Electro-Mechanical Division 

cc: B. E. Eckels, CW-EMO 
R. J. Krchnavy, CW-EMO 


